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To: [Respondent email address]
Subject: 2013 DSS Voice of Industry Survey Reminder - 



Dear [Respondent Name]

   Thank you again for taking the time to participate in the Defense Security Service (DSS) second annual survey of U.S. cleared defense industry. This survey is your opportunity to provide feedback on DSS performance with respect to the administration and implementation of the National Industrial Security Program (NISP). While participation in this survey is voluntary, DSS is requesting a 100 percent response rate in order to maintain or improve the quality of our relationship with cleared defense industry. 

 The survey will close on [TBD], at 10pm EST.  Responses should only be submitted through the on-line survey. 

[Survey URL]

If you have any questions or trouble loading the survey, please email DSSVOISurvey@dss.mil with your CAGE Code and a detailed description of the error.  

Thank you for your support of this important initiative.    

Sincerely,  

Richard Lawhorn
Director, Industrial Security Field Operations
